From: Bill Donahue

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 9:52 AM

To: david.hepler@aol.com

Cc: Michael Marron; Terrie Sherer; afreese@co.logan.il.us
Subject: Health issue

Mr. Hepler:

To confirm our recent conversation with regard to Mr. Mulvaney’s
letter, we have not received any report from a licensed physician or
qualified medical person to substantiate any of the points raised in
Mr. Mulvaney’s letter. No medical or scientific evidence has been
forwarded to the Vermilion County Board to substantiate any
medical issues related to the operation of wind farms in Vermilion
County.

Thank you.

Bill Donahue

Assistant State's Attorney
217-554-6007 (office direct)
217-554-6000 (County Board Office)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message, including any attachments, is
solely for the use of the individual or entity intended to receive it. It may
contain confidential and proprietary information and any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient(s) or if you have received this message in error, please
permanently delete it and contact the sender by reply e-mail.
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